
 

 

Dear Patrons,  

 It’s a crazy time of year for all involved.  Tons of senior activities locally and around the area.  Lots of end of the 

year trips to fun and educational places.  Track meets where our students are fiercely competing…  you get the idea.  

Through the midst of all  of the chaos take time to appreciate what’s all happening because it goes quickly.    

 This year Clifton-Clyde High School will graduate 14 seniors.  This is by far our smallest class in the district, but 

don’t let their small size fool you.  They are a great group of students that work very hard to do their best for them-

selves, their school, and their community.  Mrs. Knox hosted the Senior Awards night on Tuesday, May 5.  At that night 

our 14 students were awarded $28,000 in local scholarships!  We can’t thank the local communities enough for their 

support.  Also, overall our 14 students were offered right at $141,000 in scholarship opportunities.  That’s an amazing 

number for such a small group and everyone should be very proud of them.   

 USD 224 has a busy summer lined up.  We are having security systems installed at all 3 locations.  When you 

come to the buildings beginning in August you’ll have to be ‘buzzed’ in to get into the front door and all doors will be 

locked.  Additionally, the stage at the middle school will be getting a new look as it’s being refinished, a wall in the mid-

dle school science room is being replaced because of it’s deterioration from water and past termite damage, the grade 

school gym is getting completely new floor (replacing the original tile floor),  there will be some interior work done at 

the grade and middle schools to create offices for the student support worker, and a myriad of other projects to be 

done.   

 We have worked very hard this year, as always, to make sure we find great teachers to replace the great ones 

that we are losing.  This year again I feel we’ve been able to do that and we’re excited to announce that we’ve filled all 

open certified positions for the next school year.  In a later edition I will highlight these people a little more, but here 

are the names of the new teachers for next year: 

  -4th Grade Teacher- Jessica Wietharn  -224 Band/Music- Keon Jackson  

  -CCHS Social Studies- Nick Junker  -CCHS Business- Anna Gerber 

               - GS/MS Student Support Worker- Brooklyn Richards  

 

 Lastly, it’s hard to believe another year has almost come and gone.  We have had a great year with many stu-

dents accomplishing many great things because of the hard work and dedication by them, the school staff, the parents, 

and the community.  It takes all of us working together to create a great school experience for our students.  Thank 

you all for your support.   

 If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at anytime.   

     Sincerely, Art Baker   

       USD 224 Superintendent/CCHS Principal  

May,  2018 

USD 224 Clifton-Clyde 
Eagle Express 

It is the mission of USD 224 to provide a positive learning experience for all students to achieve their highest potential as productive members of a global society.  

News from the Superintendent! 

Eagle Express is a publication of the USD 224 Superintendent.  Feel free to contact him at:  

616 N. High, Clyde            785-446-2098  abaker@usd224.com 

Look for this publication to come out the second Thursday of every month. 



 

 

CCMS TRACK BREAKS RECORDS 
Tanner Mead (7th) - 3200M run - 12:42 

Kloe Robbins (7th) - 3200M run - 15:19.80 

Shea Wurtz (6th) - High Jump - 4'10" 

Tee Koch (8th) - Pole Vault - 9'6” 

800 Medley (8th) - Jayden Christianson, James Nobert,  

Colton Czapanskiy, Riley Robbins - 1:51.32 

Riley Robbins (8th) - 400M - 56:02 

SENIOR CLASS  
COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Thanks to our senior class for their 
community service project of 
painting the interior of the Clyde 
Pool bathhouse on April 27.  They 
all had a great time and did an 
awesome job.    

Congrats to Clifton-Clyde High 
School’s Mrs. Sam Reith on  

receiving Kansas FCCLA, District C, 
advisor of the year!  Mrs. Reith 

was recognized at  
the FCCLA State Conference  

on April 13th.   

 Clifton-Clyde Sharpshooter team 

is in the midst of their competi-

tion season and we have many 

kids that are shooting well.  If 

you’d like to watch our kids com-

pete all competitions are held at 

the Clifton American Legion.  The 

remaining dates of competitions 

are as follows: 

May 14, 16, 20, 23 

Competitions began at 5:15pm 



 

 

Clifton-Clyde Seniors Return to their Roots 

Even though graduation isn’t until May 13th the 2018 seniors took time on their last day  

to revisit their roots.  They donned their caps and gowns and walked the halls of the  

grade and middle schools while receiving high fives from the younger students as they went. 

This is a great tradition that  shows the younger grades what they can accomplish and also  

reconnects some teachers with their former students and vice-versa.    

CCGS Second  

Graders Host  

Performances 

Second graders hosted parents and community 

members for 3 different performances on  

April 24.  They did such an awesome job that 

day they were invited to perform at the May 7 

board meeting and were great then too. 



 

 

Congratulations to  
Jessica Wurtz  

for once again being  
selected  

to the  
State FFA Band!  

Her musical talent  
never  

ceases to amaze us!  

CCHS Student Council  

Collects Clothing 

CCHS Student Council did 

their first ever “Spring Clean-

ing” clothing drive.  On May 

5th the students pictured, 

along with Mrs. Knox, took a 

suburban FULL of donated 

clothing to  

Open Door in Wichita.   

Thank you to the student 

council for organizing this 

charity drive.   

PreK Roundup a  

HUGE Success 

Clifton-Clyde hosted pre-

school roundup on May 4.  

28 families came to check 

out the preschool, visit with 

staff, and provide student 

information.   

 

If you’re interested in our 

preschool and didn’t make it 

to roundup please contact 

the middle school. 



 

 


